BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL
PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents, March 30, 2017

We are happy to inform you that the school is celebrating its
Annual Day on Sunday, the 16™ of April, 2017. The
participants of all the events (Primary, Middle, Secondary
and Senior Secondary) have to come for rehearsals on
Saturday, the 1°* of April, 2017 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30
p.m. The circular bus routes will be plying. You are
requested to check the details of the bus routes on the

school website.

Looking forward to your kind cooperation.

Regards

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CIR'17



